
December 15, 2020 

RE: Annual Report and 2021 Dues Statement 

Dear Valued Member:  

Happy Holidays! We hope this letter finds you and your family healthy and happy. We had a 
challenging year at WHAC in 2020, but we got through it with the support and cooperation of our 
community. 

Enclosed is your 2021 WHAC dues invoice. The 2021 full membership dues are $1,304.41 
($1,205.00 in dues plus 8.25% sales tax). Dues are payable in full by January 31, 2021. If your dues 
are not paid in full by January 31, 2021, a late fee of 5% of your unpaid dues will be added to your 
account. This fee helps to defray WHAC’s additional costs incurred in handling late payments. 
Interest (at a rate of 1% per month) will be charged on any unpaid amounts after January 31, 
2021. Access and entrance into the facility will also be suspended until outstanding dues are paid in 
full. 

You may pay your dues by credit card on the WHAC website at www.whac.org or by mailing a 
check. 

In 2020, we repainted the facility and we were able to maintain and continue our programs, despite 
the challenges we faced during this unprecedented year. Our general manager, Amanda Howe, has 
also continued to train young members in First Aid/CPR/AED certification and maintained our pool 
and facilities.

While the facilities haven’t undergone any major changes this year, we have been deeply exploring 
the possibility of adding additional tennis courts, as opposed to just resurfacing our current ones, and 
hopefully developing a respectable tennis program. One that will offer more family 
programming with the intent of bringing our community together. Please continue to read the 
weekly WHAC newsletters, as any updates to programming and the facility will be included in there.

Amanda Howe, General Manager, is always available to answer operations-related questions at 
whacmanager@att.net or 512-327-6373.

The WHAC Board of Directors encourages you to share your thoughts and comments regarding the 
Club with us. You may email us at board@whac.org. Or, feel free to attend board meetings. The 
board meeting date is always listed on the WHAC website. You can also contact Amanda Howe to 
confirm any meeting dates.

Sincerely,

Western Hills Athletic Club Board of Directors

Western Hills Athletic Club 4801 Rollingwood Dr,  
Rollingwood, Texas 78746 


